Cory.
Flopd's Register of Shippidl

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th June, 1936,

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 16th instant
enclosing one from ir. Grier in regard to "Anchorite" deck
composition which is being 1l&id on the steel middle, upper,
bridge and boat decks in way of accommodation of the T.S.S.

"CERAMIC", and with regard thereto I have to state that this

composition has been approved by the Board of Trade and may be

accepted in this instance.
1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Secretary,

GLASGOW.




